YAKCORPS Communication Interoperability Committee

Date:		07/13/2021
Time:		0900
Location:	SunComm CORE Training Room

Present: Bob Udell (YCSO), Carl Hendrickson (YCSO), CarriAnn Ross (YCSO), Dale Hille (EVFD), Aaron Markham (YFD), Chad Stephens (YPD), Jim Lange (SFD), Ken Shipman (YCFD5), Nate Craig (WVFD), Wayne Wantland (CunComm).
· Approval of 06-29-21 Minutes - Minutes were approved with one correction.  The original notes indicated new radios equipped with dual-band mobile radios to facilitate any future move to UHF systems.  That should have read '700/800Mhz' systems rather than 'UHF'.  

· Old Business
· Draft RFP - The draft RFP is in progress.  Wayne has been in touch with City Purchasing and is hopeful they will be of assistance.
· County Funding for Study - There was a reiteration of the commitment by the BOCC to fund the initial radio study.  They just await the necessary proposal to move forward.  Wayne indicated he hoped to have a completed draft for committee review by the 07/27/21 meeting.

· New Business – no new business

· Adjourned

